
      
JP 4 Office Closed July 3 - 5, 2019 
June 13, 2019 (Williamson County, TX) -- The office of Justice of the Peace Precinct 4, 211 W. 6th 
Street in Taylor, will be closed July 3 to 5, 2019, for the Independence Day holiday. The public may 
mail any correspondence or use the drop box located at the northeast corner facing 6th Street. 
Citation due dates during this time will be extended to July 8, 2019 by 5:00 p.m. Normal business 
hours will resume on Monday, July 8, 2019. Normal hours are Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and 
Friday from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. The office is closed to the public on Wednesdays.  
They apologize for any inconvenience this may cause their customers and wish everyone a fun and 
safe Fourth of July! 
For more information: 
wilco.org  |  connie.odom@wilco.org  |  512.943.1122 (media line) 
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